
MSc Sports Directorship 

Our year ones have had two great 
days of teaching on their second 
module, Leading High Performance 
Sports Organisations in the Global 
Environment led by Dr Ian Lawrence, 
with brilliant guests; EPP Global 
founder Dave Slemen challenged the 
group on Diversity of Thought, High 
Performance and Leadership Man-
agement. Michael Caulfield of Just 
Caulfield Sports Psychology explored 
the relationship between the 
sporting director and the “glue” that 
holds an organisation together. 
From the car park attendant to the 
CEO, everyone has an important role 
to play.    

Dave Slemen on Management styles 

On 1 February we are opening for 
applications to the 2022 MSc Sports 
Directorship Programme, being de-
livered from the Ethiad Stadium, 
Manchester  

 

Stay tuned for some exciting news 
about the MSc Sports Directorship 
venturing across the pond to Miami!  

 

 

January 2022 Newsletter 

For more information on VSI courses, please email admin@vsiee.com  

 See What Our Alumni Are Getting Up To   

It’s been an incredibly busy month for Newcastle United’s head of recruitment  

and VSI graduate, Steve Nickson. 

With no director of football appointed be-

fore the January transfer window, the pres-

sure was on the new hierarchy, Nickson and 

Eddie Howe to deliver the signings needed. 

With their recent takeover causing a lot of 

speculation about how far the new owners 

were going to go for Premier League glory, 

all eyes were on Newcastle United, to see 

who they signed in this January’s transfer 

window.  

In the end, the Magpies added Kieran Trippier, Chris Wood, Bruno Guimarães 

and Dan Burn spending £83M, while also recalling some players from loans. 

FC United strengthens Senior Leadership Team 

The board of FC United of Manchester is pleased to an-

nounce the appointment of CEO Graduate, Natalie Atkin-

son as the club’s new Chief Operating Officer who will 

work alongside Neil Reynolds who becomes Chief Execu-

tive Officer. Natalie has a wealth of experience in football 

and a prominent local and national profile and her name 

may already be familiar to many FC United supporters as 

the former Chief Executive at Curzon Ashton and South-

port and, more recently, as Managing Director at Oldham 

Athletic.   Click here for the full article 

Wrexham Association Football Club  

We are delighted to announce that CEO Gradu-

ate, Andy Duff has taken up the role of  Head Of 

Commercial at Wrexham AFC  

Wrexham is the world's third oldest professional 

football Club and has a proud history as the old-

est Club in Wales. The Club is at the start of an 

incredible new era thanks to the passion and 

investment of co-chairmen Rob McElhenney and 

Ryan Reynolds. Read more here 

We wish all of you the very best in your new roles! 
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